
 

19 May 2025 

Dear parent/carer  

 

Re: Uniform expectations 

 

As part of our ongoing commitment to high expectations and high standards, we would like to 

take this opportunity to remind all pupils and parents/carers that hoodies and sweatshirts must 

not be worn in school.  

 

From Monday 2 June 2025, this will also include sports tops of any kind, both with or without 

zips, branded or unbranded. Images of these styles can be found below to avoid any confusion.  

 

     
 

Outdoor coats and jackets not matching the description above will continue to be permitted.  

 

Pupils are also reminded they may wear the approved school black, V-neck jumper under their 

blazer should they wish.  

 

Please do check with your child’s year team should you have any questions and I thank you for 

your continued support.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs L Hedges    

Assistant Headteacher  
 


